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September 2018 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Watersports Visit – 2020 

 

Thank you for your deposit for the above visit. I am pleased to inform you that your child has been 

allocated a place on the visit. I must inform you of a change of location for this visit. 

 

As you are aware, the plan was to stay at La Fosca campsite in Spain. However, during the summer holidays 

PGL, the tour operator, informed me that this campsite is no longer taking school bookings. However, I am 

pleased to inform you that we have been re-located to Mimosa Campsite just outside Cape D’Agde in the 

south of France. This is good news as it was where the students who went on this visit in the summer 

stayed. They had a fantastic time! 

 

Please find below details of the payment schedule and amounts. Please go onto your Parent Pay account to 

make these payments. 

 

2
nd

 deposit                              £150.00           12 October 2018   

3
rd 

deposit                               £150.00           28 March 2019 

Payment 4        £150.00 2 July 2019   

Payment 5                             £140.00          15 September 2019 

Payment 6                             £142.00           31 January 2020 

 

The outstanding balance must be paid by 31 January 2020.  

 

I hope you find this information useful. If you have any questions regarding the change of arrangements 

can you please contact me at r.solk@tgs.starmat.uk by Tuesday 25 September at the latest. If I do not hear 

from you, I will assume that you are happy with the new location and will confirm your child’s place with 

the tour operator. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mr R Solk 

Faculty Leader: Physical Education 

 


